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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 29, 2003

TO: Honorable Harold V. Dutton, Jr., Chair, House Committee on Juvenile Justice & Family 
Issues 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB2856 by Farrar (Relating to certain fees collected by a domestic relations office.), As 
Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would provide that a domestic relations office's authority to charge a monthly service fee to 
the managing and possessory conservator includes non-Title IV-D child support services provided 
under a formal agreement with the Office of the Attorney General (OAG). The bill also provides for 
enforcement activities related to this fee. The OAG indicates no significant impact on its workload.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 302 Office of the Attorney General

LBB Staff: JK, GO, VDS, AJ

1 of 1


